
 

LOCKLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 
FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

  

 

  

 

Dear Parents or Guardian, 

 

 

We are hopeful you had a nice summer and welcome students to the 2023-2024 school year. We 

look forward to continuing to serve your children as we promote health and wellness by offering 

well-balanced meals for your children.   

 

We are pleased to inform you that Lockland School District will once again be participating in the 

program known as Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2023-2024 school year. This is 

a federal program offered with the National School Breakfast and National Lunch Program that 

enables meals to be served at no cost.   

 

Breakfast and lunch service are offered daily. The types of meals provided encompass standards as 

defined by the Dietary Guidelines for Americans. All menus are planned following standards of 

the National School Lunch Program as governed by the United States Department of Agriculture. 

Menus can be viewed on the School website. If you are in need of a printed copy you can contact 

the food service department and a menu will be sent to your family. 

 

All enrolled students are eligible to receive (1) breakfast meal and (1) lunch meal at no charge. 

 There is no required application to participate in this program. At any point students request a 

second meal but a charge will be issued for the second meal.  

 

We look forward to making a difference in the health and wellness of our students. Please call 

Jennifer S. Arlinghaus, R.D., L.D. Food Service Director if you have any questions or concerns 

(513) 398-8050, ext 10027.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider   

 


